The Swan Practice is a progressive multi-site training practice looking to recruit  a permanent, 3/4 sessions, Salaried GP to cover  Buckingham University Clinics and Buckingham Community Hospital ward rounds.  
This position would suit someone looking for school hours, working between the hours of 10.00 and 14.00, 3-4 days a week.  Pleae note, this would not be a term time only role.  The Salaried GP would not hold a patient list.  
We will consider applications from experience GPs, or GP ST3s (including those awaiting RCA results).

The Swan Practice is one of the largest practices in Buckinghamshire and serves the historic market town of Buckingham and surrounding villages.

The practice 

· Holds a GMS contract with partnership owned premises

· Adopts modern working practices and looks to innovation to deliver exceptional general practice services including separate delivery of scheduled and unscheduled care and the extensive use of multip-professional clinicians for appropriate clinical assessment including acute home visiting.

· Has advanced plans to develop state-of-the-art purpose-built premises (https://www.buckinghamhealthcarecentre.co.uk/the-proposal/)

· Is an established training practice with five GP trainers and medical student placements with University of Buckingham Medical School

· Is the Medical Officers for Buckingham Community Hospita and University of Buckingham.

· Is a leading member of local GP federation (Medicas Health Ltd) and North Buckinghamshire Primary Care Network.

· Promotes active patient engagement with high patient satisfaction

· Resides in a semi-rural location with good central access to several major motorways; and within a catchment to high quality local schools 

The Swan Practice is caring and progressive – striving to provide the highest quality person-centred-care enabled by teamwork, learning and innovation

If you are interested in joining our team or arranging an informal visit please contact the Human Resources Manager,  Julie Anderson  - julie.anderson4@nhs.net

Interviews will be held  week commencing 3rd January 2022. 








